

Education Resources Executive Director Tony McDaid Head Teacher Kevin Boyd Strathaven Academy

Our ref:

KB/CD

Your ref:

If calling ask for: Mr Boyd

Phone:

01357 524040

Date:

10 January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you that I now have confirmation of the start date for my new post. My last day in school as Head Teacher of Strathaven Academy will be Friday, 18 February 2022.

The advert for the post of Head Teacher of Strathaven Academy is now open and closes on Wednesday, 19 January 2022. Young people, representatives from the Parent Council, and South Lanarkshire Council colleagues will be involved in the recruitment and selection process for the new Head Teacher.

It has been my absolute privilege to serve the Strathaven Academy school community over the last four and a half years and I will continue to work hard to ensure there is a smooth transitional period.

Yours sincerely

KEVIN BOYD Head Teacher

> Bowling Green Road, Strathaven ML10 6DP Phone: 01357 524040 Fax: 01357 524041 Email: office@strathaven.s-lanark.sch.uk





